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CITY OF NAGA 
J. Miranda Ave., Concepcion Pequeña, Naga City 4400 

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE (BAC) 

 
BID BULLETIN 

 

SUBJECT: Rescheduling of Bid Opening Due to Typhoon Kristine 

 

In light of the severe impact and widespread effects of Typhoon Kristine, 

including extensive flooding and impassable roads in parts of the city, the 

scheduled Bid Opening for the following projects has been postponed to 

prioritize recovery efforts: 

 

• CRN 2024-035: Supply and Delivery of Food Commodities (1 Lot) 

• CRN 2024-037: Supply and Delivery of Food Commodities (1 Lot) 

 

Please take note of the updated schedule: 

• New Bid Opening Date: Monday, November 4, 2024, at 3:00 PM, 

at City Procurement Office 

 

We extend our sympathies to all those affected by the typhoon and greatly 

appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this time.  

 

For any questions, please contact the Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) 

Secretariat. 

 

Thank you for your attention and support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

REUL M. OLIVER 

Chairperson, BAC 
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